
 

 

 

 

 

 Ref. No.-MGM/         /         /2022-2023                                                        Date:- 11/06/2023 

 

 

Notice 

 

This is to notify the Department of Music at Mugberia Gangadhar Mahavidyalaya that a 

cultural program will be organized on the occasion of World Music Day at Panchet Garh 

Place on 21.06.2023. Interested students are requested to participate in the said program.  

 

 

                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Report of World Music Day celebration at Panchet Garh Place, 2023 

The Department of Music at Mugberia Gangadhar Mahavidyalaya successfully organized a cultural program on 

World Music Day at Panchet Garh Place on 21.06.2023. The event was well-attended, with enthusiastic 

participation from students. Various musical performances were showcased, including classical, folk, and 

contemporary genres, highlighting the diverse talent within the department. The program was a great success, 

fostering a sense of community and appreciation for music among the students. 

 

Twitter link: https://x.com/Swapank26545954/status/1671706575919267840?s=20 
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